


Earlham City Council
Public Safety Committee Meeting
April 26, 2023

The Public Safety Committee of the Earlham City Council met on Wednesday, April 26, 2023, at Earlham City Hall.  Chairperson Mudge called the meeting to order at 7:05 P.M., and the following answered roll:  Mudge, Baskin.  Absent:  Swalla.  Also present:  Clerk Hibbs

1. Opening bids for the purchase and installation of a new storm siren, and awarding of said bid.
Mudge opened three bids.  
	Frontier Warning Systems. 		 $34,072.00
	Unplugged Wireless Communications	 $32,526.00
	Blue Valley Public Safety		 $22,412.28

Discussion on each bid, and attempted to compare features and options.  Committee did not feel confident in its understanding of the technical information, so bids will be forwarded on to Chief Boyle for his opinion/recommendation.  Following his evaluation, the awarding of the bid for the storm siren will be made by the Council at their May 8, 2023 meeting.

2. Adjourn.  
Motion by Baskin, second by Mudge, to adjourn.

Being there was no further business, meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m.




					____________________________________ 
					Deeanna Mudge, Chairperson



Attest: _________________________ 
	Mary Sue Hibbs, Clerk
